
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/18/2017 10:09:57 AM
Subject: Re: 14th Annual Great American Seafood Cook-Off, Louisiana

​I emailed her this morning. You must have ESPN.


From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Thursday, May 18, 2017 10:09 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: 14th Annual Great American Seafood Cook-Off, Louisiana 
 
When did you talk to her?
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Thursday, May 18, 2017 10:09 AM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Re: 14th Annual Great American Seafood Cook-Off, Louisiana
 
​She told me they're looking at it. I told her to let us know if they don't do it.

From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Thursday, May 18, 2017 9:56 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: 14th Annual Great American Seafood Cook-Off, Louisiana 
 
Hey,
I took a copy of the original invitation to Leigh last week to see if they had received anything. She indicated that she 
would check and let me know…I have heard nothing. The attached form needs to be filled out by the person that will 
be participating.
Lily

Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
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